
 

 

 

 

          

 
Notification to Town of Falher Residents / Business Owners: 
 
 
Please be advised the Knelsen Sand & Gravel Ltd. will commence roadway construction in the 
Town of Falher specifically including: 
 

➢ 3rd Avenue SW – From 1st Street SW to 2nd Street SW 
➢ 1st Avenue SE – From Main Street to 1st Street SE 
➢ 4th Avenue SE – From 2nd Street SE to 3rd Street SE 

 
Tentative Construction Starting Wednesday August 20th to September 30th  
(weather permitting)  
 
Work will include Asphalt and Concrete Removals, Granular Base Installations, Concrete Installs, 
Cold Milling, Hot Mix Asphalt Placement and Landscaping.  
 
Working hours will be 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, Monday to Saturday.  
No street parking allowed from 7am – 7pm during Construction of Roadway. 

 
Knelsen Sand & Gravel Ltd. will make every attempt to minimize traffic delays and apologizes for 
any inconvenience. Private residences and Businesses will be made accessible via back 
laneways, side streets and onsite detours.  Disruption to driveways and accesses will be minimized 
whenever possible.   
 

Should you have any questions or concerns please call the office at 780-539-7667. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
 
Nick Hazelwood  
VP Construction / Project Manager  
Knelsen Sand & Gravel Ltd. 
(780) 539-7667 


